
GOT TEN 

MINUTES?

?            …A request from the  

 TBS Inclusion Task Force * 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“I’d	
  like	
  to	
  take	
  my	
  son	
  to	
  services,	
  
but	
  I	
  worry	
  that	
  his	
  impulsive	
  calling	
  
out	
  might	
  disturb	
  other	
  congregants	
  
who	
  don’t	
  know	
  about	
  his	
  condition.”	
  
	
  
“My	
  mother	
  says	
  she’d	
  like	
  to	
  come	
  to	
  
the	
  Scholar	
  in	
  Residence	
  events,	
  but	
  
assumes	
  she	
  can’t	
  get	
  into	
  most	
  of	
  
the	
  venues	
  with	
  her	
  wheelchair.”	
  
	
  
“Our	
  daughter	
  has	
  social	
  anxiety	
  
disorder.	
  She’d	
  really	
  like	
  to	
  be	
  
involved	
  in	
  BESTY,	
  and	
  we	
  would	
  love	
  
that,	
  but	
  her	
  worries	
  get	
  in	
  the	
  way.”	
  
	
  
“My	
  hearing	
  loss	
  makes	
  it	
  really	
  hard	
  
for	
  me	
  to	
  hear	
  what’s	
  going	
  on	
  at	
  
temple.	
  I	
  used	
  to	
  love	
  to	
  go,	
  but	
  these	
  
days	
  I	
  miss	
  so	
  much-­‐-­‐-­‐it’s	
  just	
  a	
  lot	
  
easier	
  to	
  stay	
  at	
  home	
  on	
  Shabbat	
  and	
  
do	
  my	
  own	
  thing.”	
  	
  
	
  

HAVE YOU OR SOMEONE YOU  
CARE ABOUT EVER SAID? 

The TBS Inclusion Task Force (ITF) is  made up of a number of TBS members who have a professional and/or personal 
commitment to making sure that the TBS community continues to be a warm, welcoming place for all it’s members, 
regardless of any special need or condition that may affect them or someone they love. Making sure that TBS is fully 
accessible to all is not only a matter of human rights and personal dignity, but is part of a sacred mission that is fully 
consistent with and guided by our Jewish values. 
 

Have you ever felt that you or a family member (or a 
friend) could not take advantage of all that our 

community offers because of a disability?  
 

Then this invitation is for you. 
 

The purpose of the ITF is to help shape community life 
so that all members of the community have full and easy 
access to all TBS activities, events and communication.  

 
We want to have a better sense of how many people in 

our community might have any condition - or be affected 
by such a condition - be it temporary or life-long,  

that may be an impediment to full inclusion in the wide 
range of events (social, educational or spiritual) at TBS, 

or any of our community’s communications 
 

.	
  

Please help us by taking this 10 minute survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/tbsitf	
  

*Really, only 10 minutes.  
No obligations and no follow-up emails 

unless you say so. It can make a big 
difference to you or those you care about. 

Watch for other news about disability-
related events at TBS.   

It’s the beginning of a new era. 
	
  

TBS…Where everybody gets to be! 
	
  


